

CITY OF LONG BEACH

DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD ● LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 ● (562) 570-6101 ● FAX (562) 570-6789

January 30, 2012

Mr. Vincent Cravens
District Administrator
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250
Lakewood, California 90712

Re: Application of Ernest Ray Henson and Christine Tasche, dba Wilmore, for an

Original Alcoholic Beverage Control License at 3848 Atlantic Avenue

Dear Mr. Cravens:

At its January 24, 2012 meeting the Long Beach City Council voted to file a protest with the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control concerning the subject application. Enclosed is a copy of the protest letter, which indicated that the City Council also approved withdrawing the protest if no appeal was file concerning the required Conditional Use Permit by 4:30 p.m. on Monday, January 30, 2012.

Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, by this letter, is officially withdrawing its protest for the subject application for Ernest Ray Henson and Christine Tasche, dba Wilmore.

If you have any questions, please give us a call at (562) 570-6438. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

LARRY G. HERRERA

CITY CLERK

Prepared by: Nancy Muth

Attachment

Cc: Councilwoman, Rae Gabelich, Eighth District

City Prosecutor

Police Department (2) Chief & Vice

Referral File

FAX forwarded to ABC, (562) 982-1396



CITY OF LONG BEACH



DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD • LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 • (562) 570-6101 • FAX (562) 570-6789

January 25, 2012

Mr. Vincent Cravens
District Administrator
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250
Lakewood, California 90712

Re: Application of Ernest Ray Henson and Christine Tasche, dba Wilmore, for an Original Alcoholic Beverage Control License at 3848 Atlantic Avenue

Dear Mr. Cravens:

Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, at its meeting held January 24, 2012 approved the request of Councilwoman Rae Gabelich, Eighth District, to file a protest regarding the subject application based on the fact that licensing the premises would be contrary to City of Long Beach zoning ordinances, since a Conditional Use Permit (CUP) is required.

The City Council also approved the City Manager to withdraw the protest if no appeal is made during the 10-day appeal period for this CUP, which ends at 4:30 p.m. on Monday, January 30, 2012. At such time, if no appeal has been filed, a letter will be transmitted to ABC withdrawing the City's protest of this application by the end of business on Monday, January 30, 2012.

Enclosed is a copy of the City Council documentation and a certified excerpt of the minutes for your file. The City of Long Beach thanks you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

LARRY G. HERRERA CITY CLERK

Prepared by: Nancy Muth

Attachments

Cc: Councilwoman, Rae Gabelich, Eighth District

City Prosecutor

Police Department (2) Chief & Vice

Referral File

FAX forwarded to ABC, (562) 982-1396